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Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Administration 

Washington, DC 20585 

SEP 0 6 2012 

The Honorable Peter S. Winokur 
Chainnan 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue NW, Suite 700 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Mr. Chaim1an: 

This letter is in reference to your June 18, 2012, letter concerning the Documented 
Safety Analysis for the Plutonium Facility. The Board requested a report and 
briefing within 30 days addressing their concerns. On July 13, 2012, I responded 
that an additional 45 days was needed to develop a response to address the Board's 
concerns. 

The National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) needs an additional 60 
days for further development and management review of the responses. 

On a separate but related matter, Dr. Cook's January 30, 2012, letter to you 
committed NNSA to provide a revised project execution plan (PEP) for 
seismically-related upgrades to PF-4 in August 2012. However, due to the need to 
complete the final report for the current scope of non-linear static seismic analyses 
in September 2012 to support updating the PEP, NNSA will now send the revised 
PEP within 90 days following completion of this final report. 

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at 
(202) 586-4379. 

Sincerely, 

Acting Deputy Associate 
Administrator 

Infrastructure and Operations 
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cc: T. D' Agostino, NA-1 
M. K. Lempke, NA-00 
M. Campagnone, HS-1.1 
D. Nichols, NA-SH-1 
K. Smith, LASO 




